
Weekly Update 

Friday 21st June 2024 

Willow Class 

 A Successful SPORTS WEEK 

in Willow Class.  

Willow Class thoroughly 

enjoyed Sports Week. We 

enjoyed a range of sports 

and competitions, such as a 

inter house rounders 

competition, martial arts, 

football training with Banbury United.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Maths- We have been 

learning and exploring 

money this week. We 

have been using many 

different ways to up us 

add and subtract 

money.  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events and information 

Please do take the time to visit Willow’s Class page. I have uploaded all 

the relevant information for Term 6.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, enjoy the sunshine! 

With best wishes,  

Miss Grantham and the Willow Class team x 


